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WIAA 3A & 4A State Baseball Championships hosted at Funko Field 
 
EVERETT, WA—Washington 
Interscholastic Activities Association 
announced the 2023 WIAA 3A/4A Baseball 
State Championships will be held at Funko 
Field at Everett Memorial Stadium on May 
26 and 27.  
 
It has been 20 years since Everett Public 
Schools has hosted the tournament and it’s 
expected to bring around 2,000 people to 
the City of Everett.  

 
“This will truly be a premier event to be a participant in, a spectator at or a supporter of,” said 
Dani Mundell, athletics and activities director. “We look forward to showcasing the standard of 
excellence of Everett Public Schools through this athletic event.”  
 
The WIAA has transitioned to paperless ticketing with weekend or single day passes and limited 
paper tickets available the day of the event.  
 
---end--- 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
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